helule No 2, 157

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF LANGLE

rville, B. C.

Murrayville, B. G March 5th, 1969

PUBLIC WORKS SUBCOMMITTEE

The 1 B.C. Public Wednesday, Works Subcommittee held inesday, March 5th, 1969 압 a meeting in the Municipal 10:00 a.m. Hall, Murrayville,

rresent Were

Alderman Woolley The meeting was 7 (Chairman) Mayor also attended by 1 ayor Poppy, Aldermen Blair and .
by the Superintendent of Works and Jensen. and the Municipal

Roberts Bank Railway Link

Commercial Engineers. this railway Contact reported that has Transport that he has chosen the original location for this railwas been made with the Engineers, who are planning the construction way link, and further negotiations will be carried out with these notification has been received from the Minister for this railway.

Traffic Signs - Reflectorizing

reflectorizing presented Some reflector requires that all The Superintendent es that all traffic signs be properly reflectorized by December 31st, 1969 effector material has been used on some of the municipal signs, but they conform with the requirements of the Act. The Superintendent then ted a report showing the cost of various types of signs and the cost of torizing the signs. reported that traffic signs signs. the Motor Vehicle 1969.

a cost of \$545.00 a cost of \$9.50 each. The reflectorized signis recommended that the municipality purchase a reflectorizing 545.00 and also purchase one hundred metal stop signs at The signs will be progressively replaced with proper

Police Office

Sign

Mayor Poppy reported a request from Sergeant Maguire for a V sign to be placed in front of the police building and also that some of the brush in the corner lot be cut to improve visability. The Sergeant also recthat "Police - One Mile" signs be placed on the Fraser Highway, both east ar of the police building. · Highway, requested and

Yard Light .

front parking Sergeant Maguire also requested ng lot of the police building. a yard light to be installed on

Recommendation lot and the bri commendation - It is recommended that a transfer that the brush be cut in the corner of Highways be asked to install "Police ω the property, and that the Dep One Mile" signs on the Fraser yard light be provided on the parking the property, and that the Department Highway.

Partitions -

Mayor Poppy stated that some office required in the main office of the police building detachments after April 1st, 1969. It is expected the municipal carpenter. partition walk will be to accommodate the two this will be carried on bdate the two police be carried out by